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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk -|
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference Letter NA 93-0196, dated October 21, 1993, from ~ i
R. C. Hagan, WCNOC, to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Request for Additional Time to
Implement Qualified Reviewer Program Requirements
Associated to Proposed Changes to Technical
Specifications 6.8.2b and 6.8.2d.

Gentlemen:

This letter requests a change to the implementation time associated to the4

referenced license amendment request. The proposed changes to Technical
,

Specifications 6.8.2b and 6.8.2d were submitted in the reference. In that
submittal Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC) requested that,
...the effective date for the change be 90 days af ter NRC issuance of the"

amendment to allow for implementation and distribution of procedures governing
the Qualified Reviewer Program." Since that submittal, WCNOC has reevaluated
the implementation requirements. As a result of this evaluation, WCNOC

requests that the effective date for the change be modified to 120' days after '

NRC issuance of the amendment. This is additional time ' will allow for
complete and thorough implementation. This information was discussed with.
Mr. W. D. Reckley, NRC Project Manager, on April 4, 1994.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
(316) 364-8831, extension 4553, or Mr. Kevin J. Moles at extension 4565.

Very t;ruly yours,
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Rob'ert C. Hagan
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cc: L. J. Callan (NRC)
G. A. Pick (NRC)
W. D. Reckley (NRC)
L. A. Yandell (NRC)
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